
From: Sandoval, Gary L.
To: Peter Butterfield
Cc: Ortiz, Monica
Subject: TCL CO - Dissapproval - National Electric - 2200 Midtown Plc.
Date: Thursday, July 21, 2016 12:34:00 PM

Per site visit today, there are a couple of issues that need completion before TCL CO:
·         Installation of Truncated Domes at public pedestrian pathways
·         Removal of construction fences and materials.

I informed your superintendent that all we need are pictures of the installed truncated domes,
however, you will need to resubmit for TCL CO.
 
Thank You,
 
Gary Sandoval
Engineer
City Traffic Planning Department
505-924-3675
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